

Sertoma Bulletin

The Columbia Sertoma Club

Chartered June 10, 1950

Volume 13 October 27, 2008 Issue 12

From The President



USC Basketball Coach, Coach Darrin Horn spoke to our club this past meeting and looks like a fantastic hire for the USC basketball program. Coach Horn said that he wants his team to approach the game with the attitude that everything is important. Coach Mike



Boynton, a former player and fan favorite also joined us for lunch. Thank you Harry Gregory for arranging their visit to our club. Next week's speaker will be Columbia Police Chief Tandy Carter. Volunteers are needed for Football parking for the Tennessee game. If you haven't already signed up and would like to volunteer, please contact Chris Burnette. Plan to arrive between 2 and 2:30 for this SEC game. This club project contributes approximately \$22,000 last year of the money we grant to local charities.

Club sponsorships were approved this week for Camp Discovery, Children's Fine Arts Academy, /McCrory Gallery, Family Connections - Buddy Walk, Palmetto Baseball League, Palmetto Health Foundation - Sickle Cell Disease & \$333.33 for Mission 333, to buy one more hearing aid for the Carolina Hearing Aid Bank!. Our next sponsorship meeting will take place at our January board meeting. Sponsorships should be submitted to sponsorship chairman Joe Hodson at least two weeks in advance.

Sponsorships to the annual Sertoma Tailgate Fundraiser are still being requested. The sponsorships range from \$100 - \$2500 for this year's event that will be held during the Florida away

_		
	October	
31	Richland Sertoma Golf Tournament	
	November	
3	Regular Meeting Columbia Police Chief Tandy Carter	
7	Tentative Reggae Party at Loose Cock- aboose	
15	Tailgate For Charity with The Root Doctors	

game on November 15.
Carraba's will again cater
the event and the Root Doctors will perform after the
game. Tickets are available
through our website and at
Jewelry Warehouse stores.
Todd Lewis will need plenty
of volunteers for this event.

Please congratulate Brian Kvam who will serve as our new Programs Vice President. James McComb is temporarily stepping back as an officer but will remain a club member. Thank you, James McComb, for your hard work and contributions to the club.

Chris

- Alan Buck, our newest member, gave the Pledge and Invocation, just like President Burnette asked him to do.
- Our next Football Parking is this Saturday when we host Tennessee.
- Mark your Calendars for November 7, next Friday, for our Reggae Membership Recruitment Party.

Sergeant @ Arms Report

28 members attended and 7 guests signed in. The Rollover Pot was a HUGE \$226 and was again **Lost**, by **Marcus Crosswell**.

Large Pots like this usually improve attendance, and excitement ran pretty high, until we once again drew Marcus Crosswell's name.

At times like this there are usually calls for "an Audit", or at least having the Sgt. bonded....

The last winner of the Pot was Chris Weston (ACRID) on August 11. Since then...

<u>Date</u>	Amt.	<u>Loser</u>
8/25	?	John Adams
9/8	\$30	Eddie Williams
9/15	70	SweetLoretta Starr
9/22	138	Mark Julian
10/6	168	Bobby Walker
10/20	196	Eboni Ramm
10/27	226	Marcus Crosswell

We know better than to audit the amount, but we sure dumped the name badges out of The Hat, and made sure our names were still in there.

Question: Do all new members have Sertoma Pins? You must be wearing yours at the meeting to win, and at over \$250 on the line, NOW is the time to let us know if you need one.

E-mail to: deanwood@bellsouth.net

by the next meeting on Nov. 7 and we will either get you one or give you a pass.



Meeting Guests

Donald Murphy

Guest of father Curtis Murphy

Chuck Schaming

Guest of Barry Kight

Kelly O'Brien

Guest of Neal Sutker

Montague Laffite

Guest of Phil Betette

Ryan Stone & Marie Rumsev

Guests of Chris Burnette

Heather Coleman

Guest of Bill Ogburn

The date is not 100% confirmed yet, but we'll let you know as the week continues. Mystic Vibrations at the Loose Cockaboose, and all we have to do is bring prospects, be friendly and wear cool clothes.

- Betsy Delallo is working on a Haunted House for Halloween, so if you would like to help with home improvements, let her know at (803) 312-4690.
- We sent you a flyer for the Tailgate Party, so please pass it around to your friends.



Officers

Atlantic Coast Region International Director Chris Weston 803,606,9632

ctat@bellsouth.net

Wade Hampton District
Governor
Dan Felker

803.779.3300

danfelker@sc.rr.com

President
Chris Burnette
803.251.3273

cburne7711@aol.com

Atlantic Coast Region Secretary/Treasurer

Wade Hampton District Secretary/Treasurer Karen McGrady

803.546.2471 karenmcgrady@yahoo.com

Chairman
Davis "Dee" Moise

803.765.2277 deemoise@aol.com

Secretary
Deonne Long
803.600.3597

deonnel@kyzer-timmerman.com

Treasurer
Betsy Delallo
803.312.4690

bdelallo@msn.com

Sgt. @ Arms
John Alam
803.799.3857
jalam@bellsouth.net

Bulletin Editor Dean Wood

803.414.7597 deanwood@bellsouth.net

COLUMBIA SERTOMA CLUB BULLETIN is the official publication of The Columbia Sertoma Club.

Address Bulletin Submissions to Editor:
Dean Wood, 4800 Devereaux Road, Columbia, SC 29205
414-7597 ~ E-Mail: deanwood@bellsouth.net